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DEC 0 4 2001
DENR SPECIAL ORDER
Series of 2001 No. _ 724
SUBJECT Reassigning Directors Rogelio Cantuba and

Bonifacio Apura to the Office of the RED, DENR
Region XI, Davao City.

In the interest of the service and in line with the continuing organizational
development of the DENR, Directors ROGELIO CANTUBA and BONIFACIO
APURA are hereby reassigned to the Office of the RED where they shall now
report for their new work assignments.

As such, they shall clear themselves of all work and financial accountabilities
and shall submit their compliance report hereof.

This Ordep- e effect immediately.

Let’s Go Green!






